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Comment Submitted:

I highly oppose having any wind/solar plants located anywhere near or at the Landers/Giant Rock/Johnson Valley areas EVER! 
These places must never change their current designation of use. Do not take away public lands that currently have designated
public uses. Do not run us out of our OWN backyards. 
These places also have high historic values as well. Besides, these areas are bordering residential communities. Keep these
proposed power plants at least 100 miles away from anyone's backyard. 
I'm all for alternative power, but it needs to be far enough away where it does not visually impact the residing public, nor take
away our current rights to enjoy our local backyards as they are currently designated. 

Signed, 
Steve Parker 


